
 

 

FOCUS on FAIR HAVEN 

JAN/FEB 
2024 

Volume 34, Number 1 

BOROUGH 
INFORMATION 

 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
Governing Body 

Reorganization  
Meeting 

will be held on 
Tuesday,  

January 2, 2024 
at 7:00 p.m. 

 

~~~~~ 

Borough Offices,  
Library and DPW  
will be closed on  

the following days:  
 

Monday, 
January 1, 2024 

in observance of 
New Year’s Day 

 

Monday,  
January 15, 2024  
in observance of 
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day  

 

Monday,  
February 19, 2024  
in observance of 
President’s Day 

 

 
~~~~~ 

First Quarter Taxes 
are due  

FEBRUARY 1, 2024 
 *   *   * 

 

Dear Fair Haven Neighbors, 
 

I hope that you and your family had a safe and joyful holiday season. On behalf of the Fair 
Haven Council, we would like to wish all residents and our extended community of staff 
members a happy and healthy new year.  
 

2023 has been an unprecedented year of progress in the Borough. As the foundation was 
poured for the new Police Department, the gravity of this milestone was not lost on me. In 
redesigning the plans for the Police Department, Community Center, and Department of Pub-
lic Works, the Borough of Fair Haven slashed approximately $14 million dollars of costs that 
were previously considered for the projects. Within one calendar year, an extraordinary 
amount of work was put into the strategy, preparation, design, and delivery of this revised 
plan.  We are extremely proud to have delivered on this priority for the Borough of Fair Ha-
ven. 
 

Although the Facilities’ initiative is the biggest project we embarked on in 2023, there are a 
variety of other projects underway to enhance the infrastructure and safety of our town. In 
November, we began the long-awaited hydroraking of McCarter Pond, which will continue 
in the spring. Also, we are on the precipice of delivering on a key directive in the Fair Haven 
Master Plan in the form of waterfront access for all. We will be delivering on a pocket park at 
the end of Grange Avenue as well as redoing the Municipal Small Water Craft Ramp at the 
end of Battin Road. Did someone say finally finish Hance and Cooney this coming Spring? 
Did I hear to finally start the microprojects this Winter? Done and done. 
 

Perhaps most exciting, the Borough has entered an agreement to acquire land and riparian 
rights at the end of Fair Haven Road adjacent to our Municipal Dock. We look forward to 
working with all residents to design a park that will thoughtfully integrate into the neighbor-
hood. We are committed to doing this the right way and are confident it will be something 
that our entire community will be proud of. 
 

We recently updated our land-use ordinances to limit the envelope of new construction in 
town, we strengthened several ordinances to clean up our parks and improve overall quality 
of life, and our newly formed Brush and Leaf Committee made recommendations to improve 
services to our residents, which the Governing Body will implement in 2024. Also in 2024, 
we plan to pave Fair Haven Road from River Road to Ridge Road, implement a new Shade 
Tree Ordinance that is many years in the making, and continue important ADA upgrades and 
enhancements to Bicentennial Hall. 
 

Recently, the Borough sent out a form looking for volunteers for our various Committees, 
Commissions, and Boards. I encourage you to get involved in any capacity you are comforta-
ble. I would like to thank all of our volunteers – your commitment to making Fair Haven a 
better place to live does not go unnoticed and is very much appreciated by the entire commu-
nity. 
 

At the January 2nd Borough reorganization meeting, the Fair Haven 
governing body will welcome Brian Olson and Michal DiMiceli to 
Council. Please join me in congratulating them on their new roles! 
I look forward to continuing this journey with all of you. 
With warm regards, 
 
 
 
 

Mayor Josh Halpern 
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Single-stream recycling is picked up every Wednesday for all zones! Please check our 
Borough website for Recycle guidelines!  

Trash - Zones 1 & 2   
Monday, February 5th   
Monday, February 12th 
Monday, February 19th 
Monday, February 26th 

 Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Tuesday, February 6th 
Tuesday, February 13th 
Tuesday, February 20th 
Tuesday, February 27th 

FEBRUARY 

Trash - Zones 1 & 2   
Thursday, January 4th 

Monday, January 8th 
Monday, January 15th 
Monday, January 22nd 
Monday, January 29th 

Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Tuesday, January 2nd 
Tuesday, January 9th 
Tuesday, January 16th 
Tuesday, January 23rd 
Tuesday, January 30th 

JANUARY 

2024 TRASH COLLECTION  

From the Borough  Administrator 

Bulk Pick-Up will resume in January 2024 

ZONES 1 & 2—Thursday, January 4, 2024 

(Due to the New Year Holiday, both Trash and Bulk Pick-up for Zones 

1 & 2 has been rescheduled for Thursday, January 4th) 

ZONES 3 & 4—Monday, January 8, 2024 

Dear Fair Haven Residents! 

As we begin 2024, I think it is important to reflect on the many things that make Fair Haven such 
a wonderful place to live.  From our beautiful parks and wonderful schools to the warm feel of 
each neighborhood.   

Without any doubt, one of the things we can all agree on is how essential our downtown business 
district is to the character of our community.  Whether you are grabbing a bite to eat, a quart of 
milk, or a gift for a friend, being able to shop in town is so easy.  Additionally, when you shop 
locally, you get none of the aggravation that comes with a trip to the mall, or a big chain store. 
Please keep in mind that our local merchants need your support all year long, or they will not be 
able to stay in business.  The thought of Fair Haven without a vibrant downtown is almost hard 
to imagine. Please keep that thought in mind and make a conscious effort to shop here in Fair 
Haven!  

As always, my door is open to any resident who wants to speak with me.  If you have any 
comments, questions, or concerns, feel free to contact me at my office by calling 732-747-0241, or 
via my Borough email account, tcasagrande@fhboro.net.  

 

Best regards,  

Theresa S. Casagrande, Borough Administrator  

mailto:tcasagrande@fhboro.net
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     From the Clerk’s Desk  

Allyson M. Cinquegrana, RMC/CMR, Borough Clerk 

Welcome 2024!! 
Many thanks to Councilman Christopher Rodriguez for serving multiple terms on 
Council and for his time, talent and dedication to the Borough of Fair Haven. I would 
also like to thank Councilwoman Laline Neff for her time, talent and dedication dur-
ing her service on Council and to the Borough. It was a pleasure working with you 
both and I wish you the best in your future endeavors.  
 

I would like to congratulate and welcome Councilwoman Michal DiMiceli and 
Councilman Brian Olson as they begin their terms on Council. I wish you both luck 
and look forward to working with you both over the next three years. 

The Governing Body for 2024 is as follows: 
Mayor:    Joshua Halpern 
Councilmembers:  Tracy Cole, Michal DiMiceli, Kristen Hoey, Elizabeth Koch, Andrew LaBarbera 

and Brian Olson 
 

The 2024 Council Meetings will commence at 7:00 p.m. prevailing time, with in-person and hybrid or via 
Zoom Platform broadcast from Borough Hall, 748 River Road, Fair Haven, New Jersey on the following 
dates: 
 

 Tuesday, January 2, 2024 Reorganization  Monday, January 22, 2024  
 Monday, February 5, 2024     Monday, February 26, 2024 
 Monday, March 11, 2024 (Knollwood School) Monday, March 25, 2024  
 Monday, April 8, 2024     Tuesday, April 23, 2024 
 Monday, May 13, 2024     Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
 Tuesday, June 11, 2024    Monday, June 24, 2024 
 Monday, July 8, 2024     Monday, July 22, 2024  
 Monday, August 12, 2024  
 Monday, September 9, 2024    Monday, September 23, 2024  
 Tuesday, October 15, 2024    Monday, October 28, 2024 
 Tuesday, November 12, 2024    Monday, November 25, 2024 
 Monday, December 16, 2024  
 

DON’T FORGET TO 
REGISTER YOUR PET! 

On behalf of the Dog Registrar, 
please remember to renew your 
dog and/or cat license. All dog 
and cat licenses expired on 
December 31, 2023. The 2024 
licenses will be sold beginning 
January 2, 2024.  
A grace period 
will be granted 
until January 31, 
2024; after that 
date, a $5.00 penalty per month 
will be assessed. Rabies 
vaccinations must be renewed 
for 2024 if the vaccination 
expires prior to November 1, 
2023. 

NO KNOCK  
NO KNOCK Registration Ordinance. There is a NO KNOCK Registration 
Ordinance in effect which allows you to register with my office to be placed 
on a NO KNOCK list so solicitors will not approach your home, if you 
choose. When an applicant applies for such a license and if they are ap-
proved, they will be given a copy of the list (address only) of those who have 
registered. Hours have also been set for solicitation from 10:00 a.m. until 6:00 
p.m. Please keep in mind that there are organizations that are federally ex-
empt from state and local regulations and can approach your home at hours 
other than what has been set. I will also be providing exempt organizations 
with the list of NO KNOCK registrants and ask for consideration.  If you 
have already registered your property, you do not need to re-register. 

Best Wishes for a Happy, Healthy and Successful 2024! 
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Thank you to all Fair Haven residents who came and enjoyed 
our “Seasonal Splendor” Flower show. There were may creative 
and special floral designs and horticultural specimens as well as 
photography for all to see and possibly learn from. Below are 
some pictures from the show. 

  
 

The Wreath Making workshop in November Co-Chaired by Linda 
Leasor and Nancy Bosco was sold out and many residents made beauti-
ful wreaths to take home. Again, we thank the community for support-
ing us in this endeavor. 

In January we will have a slide show presentation from Mary Maas 
about her trip to England and The Chelsea Flower Show. Further, 
Kathryn Rose-Stori will present a slide show of photos of Club mem-
ber’s gardens. Lee Davidson will present photos of tulips from her visit 
to the Keukenhof Tulip Garden in Amsterdam. 

In February the Club will be hearing from Machiko Maki who will give 
us an Introduction to Ikebana. She has done programs for many garden clubs in New York 
and New Jersey. We look forward to her presentation. 

Lee Davidson and Lata Mahbubani will be working with the local Girl Scouts making Pine-
cone Snow Owls in February and a Valentine’s Day Heart Fingerprint Trees in February. 

All programs are open to the public. Our meetings are the first Wednesday of the month and are being held in the Parish 
Center at the Church of the Nativity.  

Please notify us of your attendance in advance via the link provided at GCFHNJ.org.  For more information about the 
Club, please email Membership Chair Nancy Bosco at nancy.bosco@verizon.net. 
 

Garden Club 
of Fair Haven News 

Tracy Cole won the 
Botanical Arts  

Photography Award 

From the left, Garden Club of Fair 
Haven President Lee Davidson, 

Flower Show Co-Chairs Beth Ruda 
and Terry Simboli  

Leslie Eadon won 
the Marilyn Maloney 

Memorial Trophy 

Elizabeth Lilleston 
won Awards in the 

Horticulture Division 

Christine Braceland 
won Best in Show 

for Design 

2024 Line Officers for FIRE and FIRST AID 
 
 
 
 
 

   2024 FIRE CHIEFS       2024 FIRST AID OFFICERS                2024 FIRE POLICE 
Fire Chief: Matthew DePonti                     Captain: Brian Allison       Captain: David Kearns 
Deputy Chief: Kevin Countryman          1st Lieutenant: Marcos Rivera        1st Lieutenant: Richard Andres, Jr.  
First Asst Chief: Matthew Bufano        2nd Lieutenant: Daniel Maloney            2nd Lieutenant: Scott Smith 
Second Asst Chief: Matthew Lang     
 

We wish them and the department a safe and successful year and thank them for the countless 
volunteer hours they give to our community. 
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Library News…….by Anita O’Brien, Library Director 

 

JANUARY 2024 CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS 
STORYTIME FOR LITTLES—Age s 2-4 (with parent/caregiver) 

Join us for rhymes, finger-plays, stories and songs! 

Tuesdays, January 2, 9, 16, 23 and 30 from 9:30 - 9:50 or 10:30 - 10:50 a.m. 

 

TAKE AND MAKE CRAFTS 

Engage your child creatively with “take and make” crafts appropriate for all 

ages available to take home.  Find directions and reading suggestions in the 

slideshow on the Monmouth County Library’s Kids page at 

www.monmouthcountylib.org 
 

 

January 14: Name of Craft to be named      January 15 - 31: Name of Craft to be named 

 

 
 

CURATE BOOK LISTS 

Looking for new books to keep you children reading?  Check out our 

website for seasonal book suggestions on the kids tab! 

A 
F 
T 
E 
R  
 

S 
C 
H 
O
O 
L 

  

JANUARY 
 

ONLY 
CHRISTMAS 

TREES 
will be picked 

up at your 
curbside 

 

USE THESE 3 BASIC  
RECYCLING RULES T HELP 
GET IT RIGHT:  
 

1. Recycle clean bottles, cans, 
paper and cardboard.  
2. Keep food and liquid out of 
recycling.  
3. No loose plastic or bagged recyclables.  

Please, no 
Brush or Leaves 

or Wreaths or 
Garland 

AFTERSCHOOL ADVENTURES —  GRADES: K - 3 
TUESDAYS FROM 3:45 - 4:15 P.M.,  

UNLESS NOTED.  REGISTRATION REQUIRED 
 

January 2 - Snapology Club!  Use LEGO bricks in a special maker and workshop! 
January 9 - Frosty the Plate Man: Make your own snowman plate from Creating with 
Clay! 
January 16 - Read to a Dog!  Proactive reading aloud to a registered therapy dog!   
                    NOTE:  This program runs from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
January 23 - Seasonal Craft: Cotton Ball Yet! 
January 30 - Hip, Hip, Hooray!  Get Ready for Groundhog Day!  Stuff your own 
groundhog plushie form Noah’s Ark Workshops! 

A 
D 
V 
E 
N  
T 
U 
R 
E 
S 
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The Fair Haven Community Appeal 
for 2023-2024 is Going Strong! 

 

We send our sincere thanks to all who have 
already donated and we are grateful for all 
donations, large or small.  You can mail 
your check to FHCA, PO Box 63, Fair 
Haven, or donate online at:   tinyurl.com/
FHCAPPEAL2023,  
 
The Community Appeal is an independent 
501(c)(3) organization, and all donations 
go to programs that rely on funding in 
addition to your tax dollars.  
 
If you are donating online, and would like 
your contribution divided, just use the 
“Contact” button and send us a message 
indicating the organizations: 
 

FH Library 
FH Recreation Commission 
Interfaith Neighbors (Meals-on-
Wheels) 
The Arc of Monmouth 
Mental Health Association of 
Monmouth County 
180 Turning Lives Around 
FH Shade Tree Commission 
FH Fields Natural Area 
Garden Club of Fair Haven 

 
Last year, the Appeal provided $29,000 to 
these nine organizations; we hope to 
provide even more in this year's campaign. 
 
Thank you for your generosity!  
 
Sincerely, 
The Fair Haven Community Appeal 
Committee 
 

 

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR 
COMMITTEE 

 

The Be A Good Neighbor Committee, with the support 
of Knollwood School’s Superintendent McNeil and 
Principal Romano, are partnering with students in 
Knollwood’s 6th to 8th grades, to 
provide snow shoveling services for 
Fair Haven’s seniors and disabled 
residents who have no family, 
neighbors or others to assist them 
during snow events this winter. 
 
 Former adult participants received their application 

forms in October.  Students received their sign-up 
forms through the school. 

 For new requests or questions call Ruth Blaser 
(732) 842-4228 or email Rachel Griffin at 
thegriffinfive@gmail.com 

 The committee is also seeking adults willing to 
assist seniors with small chores and/or drive seniors 
to appointments, shopping, banking, etc. 

 
 

In well-connected neighborhoods fewer lives are lost 
in tragedies, and people who know their neighbors 
are generally cheerier and healthier.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support 

2024 
Municipal 
Calendars 
have been 
mailed!! 

If  you didn’t receive your copy in the mail, 
please stop  by our Borough office and 

 pick one up at Borough Hall! 

https://tinyurl.com/FHCAPPEAL2023
https://tinyurl.com/FHCAPPEAL2023
mailto:thegriffinfive@gmail.com
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PARKS and RECREATION NEWS 

Be sure to stay in the know regarding new events, camps, last minute cancellations and more!!! 
On our website: http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html 

On Facebook: @ Borough of Fair Haven   On Twitter: @ FAIRHAVEN_REC    On Instagram @ FAIRHAVEN_REC 
Or join our Rec E-blast system: To join, please email Recreation@fhboro.net 

FAIR HAVEN 

SENIORS ARE 

MEETING! 
 
 

Don’t forget!  The Fair Haven Seniors meet 
the third Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. at 

Bicentennial Hall.   

 
We are looking forward to our January meeting 
where we will be playing “Music Bingo” 
which will test our knowledge of popular 
music. We will have you humming many 
popular songs while trying to identify them.  

Our February meeting will have a presentation 
on Meditation and Stress Management for 
Heart Health. A topic we all can learn from. 
Fair Haven Seniors Group is open to all Fair 
Haven residents 55 and older. Once again, we 
meet monthly, every third Tuesday at 1:00PM 
in Bicentennial Hall. 

If interested in joining or attending our 

meeting, please email us at 

fairhavenSeniors@gmail.com 

 

Please check the Recreation portion of the Borough website for updates on spring sports, camps, and 
events!  
 

Spring Sports registration will take place in January. This information will be posted on the Recreation 
website and sent out via Recreation Department E-blasts.  
 

Join the Fair Haven Recreation E-Blast list! Simply send a request to Recreation@fhboro.net and we 
will be sure to add you to our list!  

Follow us on Instagram @FairHaven_Rec  

     

It is with great pride that Knollwood School 
displays the pictures of graduates who are serving 
their country on active duty in the Armed Forces 
of the United States of America. These young 
men and women have chosen sacrifice and 
service to their country and are not forgotten as 
they protect our way of life. This "Wall" reflects 
that dedication and honors their service. Let’s 
honor and not forget those Knollwood graduates 
who protect our way of life on a daily basis.   
 

Committee:   
Joe Perrotto/Betsy Koch, co-chairpersons  
Darryl Breckenridge; Katy Frissora; Rick 
Robbins, Superintendent Sean McNeil and 
Nicole Bryant. 

WALL OF HONOR POST 

James Thomas, 2019 Knoll-

wood graduate has complet-

ed basic training in the Unit-

ed States Marine Corp and 

has been added to the Wall of 

Honor at Knollwood School. 

If you have knowledge of any individual meeting 
this criteria please contact any of the listed commit-
tee members below or email joeotto@aol.com using 
the subject line "Wall of Honor" and that infor-
mation will be verified and the subject added to the 
display. Your cooperation is appreciated.  

http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html
mailto:Recreation@fhboro.net
mailto:joeotto@aol.com
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2023 Fair Haven Turkey Trot 

Overwhelming success with the community coming 
together on a stunning day for a trot! 
  

The Tenth Annual Fair Haven Turkey Trot was well attended with plenty of runners, 
walkers, and holiday revelers under clear and sunny skies on Thanksgiving morn-
ing. Kids and adults came out to trot, walk their pets, and play some games 
throughout Fair Haven Fields. Many contributed donations to the annual U.S. Marines’ Toys for Tots drive, 
which continues in town for a few more weeks. The crowdsourced hot cocoa and snacks were a hit for all at-
tendees. The event is produced annually with no cost and no registration making it easy to participate.   
 

The winners of the three-lap course were Ryan Corbett (third from right) and Catherine Battoni (second from 
left). The winners in the ‘kids’ category, Alex Arhanic Knollwood Seventh Grader (third from left) and Sunny 
Andreae Knollwood Sixth Grader (second from right) and in the High School category were Colin Henrikson 
RFH Freshman (middle left), and Kaitlyn Hathaway RFH Freshman (middle right). Each winner took home a 
handcrafted Turkey Trot trophy to proudly display on their Thanksgiving dinner table. 
 

As always, it took a few folks to stage the community event. Big shout out to the Fair Haven current and past 
governing body members in attendance including Mayor Halpern 
and many residents for working the aid stations distributing food 
and beverages. Special shout outs to Christine Braceland for the 
excellent photographs. 
 

The annual race and toy drive are supported by dozens of local 
families with contributions to the event supplying race essentials 
and toys for those less fortunate this holiday season. The annual 
tradition gets bigger every year with its local participants and holi-
day visitors. We took full advantage of the wonderful park setting 
in a warm 44F and sunny fall setting. All the participants and or-
ganizers are looking forward to continuing and expanding the tra-
dition in 2024.  

SIGN UP FOR THE 
BOROUGH BUZZ 

TODAY! 
Visit our Borough 

website or  

Scan QR code 
to sign up for 

the Buzz  
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TROLLEY RIDE AROUND the TOWN!! 

Fair Haven Police Department  

Snow and Ice Removal 

from Vehicles and Sidewalks 

N.J.S.A. 39:4-77.1a – Failure to Remove 

Snow/Ice from Motor Vehicle 

Each driver of a motor vehicle, operated on a 
street or highway in this State, shall have an 
affirmative duty to make all reasonable efforts to 
remove accumulated ice or snow from exposed 
surfaces of the motor vehicle prior to operation.  
Surfaces shall include, but not be limited to, the 
hood, trunk, windshield, windows, roof of the 
motor vehicle, the cab of a truck, the top of a 
trailer or semitrailer being drawn by a motor 
vehicle and the top of an intermodal freight 
container being carried by an intermodal chassis. 
A person who violates the provisions of this 
subsection may be stopped on a street or 
highway by a law enforcement officer who 
believes the accumulated ice or snow may pose a 
threat to persons or property regardless of 
whether any snow or ice is dislodged from the 
motor vehicle. 

Special Needs Registry 
In April 2016, the Monmouth County Special Needs 
Registry website began accepting new 
registrants.  The goal of the registry is 
to ensure all Monmouth County resi-
dents who have special needs are able 
to get the help and support they need 
in a time of emergency or during in-
teraction with Law Enforcement, Fire 
or EMS personnel.  It is open to any 
person who has a physical or mental impairment that 
substantially limits one or more major life activities 
due to a physical and/or intellectual disability.  Fur-
ther information can be obtained at 
 www.MCSNRNJ.org or contact our SNR liaison 
Patrolman Eric Patton at 732-747-0241 ext. *333 or 
epatton@fhboro.net.   

OVERNIGHT PARKING 

NO OVERNIGHT PARKING 

is in effect from 

November 1st- April 1st 

from 2:00 a.m.- 5:00 a.m. on all Borough streets.  
 

If you need to park a vehicle on the street during these 

times, please call 732-747-0991, to be put on the 

overnight parking list for that night. If you need an 

extended period of time, please come to Police 

Headquarters Monday-Friday 9:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. and 

fill out a request for extended overnight parking. The 

police will be enforcing this Borough Ordinance so 

please follow the procedures. 

PART-TIME 
CROSSING GUARDS NEEDED  

Fair Haven Borough is hiring part-time crossing 
guards. Please call 732-747-0241 ext. *329 or jkoet-
zner@fhboro.net.  
 

Anyone interested in becoming a 
part-time crossing guard, please 
contact Corporal John  Koetzner 
at Police Headquarters at 732-
747-0241 ext. *329. 

Borough Code 14-6.1 
—Snow and Ice 

 Removal Required; Time Limit. 
 
The owner, tenant or occupant of any building or 
lands abutting upon any street within the Borough of 
Fair Haven shall cause the sidewalk in front of the 
property to be cleared of snow or ice to a width of at 
least two (2) feet within twenty-four (24) hours after 
the cessation of the snowfall or formation of ice. In 
case of ice on the sidewalk, should it be impracticable 
to remove same, then the sidewalk shall be covered 
with sand or some other suitable substance so as to 
cause the sidewalk to be made safe and convenient for 
persons traveling thereon. 
 

Remember not to leave your vehicles in the street if 
there is a chance that it may snow.  Also, if you have a 
corner property, it is your responsibility to shovel the 
sidewalk in front of your residence and on the side. 

http://www.MCSNRNJ.org
mailto:epatton@fhboro.net
mailto:jkoetzner@fhboro.net
mailto:jkoetzner@fhboro.net
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748 River Road, Fair Haven, NJ 07704                Fax: 732-747-6962 

Phone: 732-747-0241                 www.fairhavennj.org 

All Other Borough Meetings as Noticed at Borough Hall and Borough Website 

2024 BOROUGH MEETINGS 
BOROUGH COUNCIL  

 Monday, January 2, 7:00 p.m.  (Reorganization Meeting)   Monday, January 22, 7:00 p.m. 
 Monday, February 5, 7:00 p.m.     Monday, February 26, 7:00 p.m. 
 
   

       ZONING BOARD                      PLANNING BOARD                RECREATION COMMITTEE 
Thursday, January 4, 7:15 p.m.        Tuesday, January 16, 7:30 p.m.           Tuesday, January 9, 7:30 p.m.  
Thursday, February 1, 7:15 p.m.       Tuesday, February 20, 7:30 p.m.             Tuesday, February 6, 6:30 p.m.  
  
                        

  SHADE TREE COMMISSION          HISTORIC COMMISSION                         
    Wednesday, January 3, 7:30 p.m.        Tuesday, January 23, 7:00 p.m. 
   Wednesday, February 7, 7:30 p.m.        Tuesday, February 27, 7:00 p.m.     
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION  FAIR HAVEN FIELDS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
     Wednesday, January 10, 7:30 p.m.                     Tuesday, January 16, 7:00 p.m. 

     Wednesday, February 14, 7:30 p.m.          Tuesday, February 13, 7:00 p.m. 
 

GREEN TEAM                         
   Tuesday, January 17, 7:30 p.m.  Tuesday, February 21, 7:30 p.m. 

PRST STD   
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1st Quarter 
Property Taxes 

are due  
Thursday, 

February 1, 2024 


